June 25, 2010

David Danner

Executive Director

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: Docket PG-082253
Answer of Avista Corporation

Avista Corporation respectfully submits its Answer to the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission’s Complaint in the above-captioned docket dated
June 8, 2010.

Sincerely,

Michael G. Andrea
Senior Counsel

Avista Corporation
509-495-2564



